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General 

 

Nominations for the 2024 Leadership in Energy Efficiency Awards Now Open 

The Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance is celebrating its 10th anniversary of the Leadership in 

Energy Efficiency Awards. These awards recognize the trailblazers who have been instrumental in 

driving collaboration and enthusiasm in energy efficiency throughout the region and beyond. 

Submit your nominations today for individuals, teams or programs demonstrating outstanding 

leadership, dedication, innovation, and performance in creating a more energy efficient 

Northwest. Nominations are now open through Sept. 13.  

 

https://neea.org/get-involved/leadershipawards?utm_source=2024+LEEA&utm_medium=BPA+EE+Weekly&utm_campaign=BPA+Nomination+Outreach

